
	 Covid-19	Guidelines	updated	8/22/21	 	

As	per	our	new	official	guidelines,	all	persons	must	wear	a	mask	when	in	the	studio.		We	ask	
that	social	distancing	continue	to	be	observed.		For	those	who	do	not	feel	comfortable	
attending	a	class	yet,	we	offer	a	few	Zoom	online	classes.		If	you	have	not	already	done	so,	we	
ask	that	you	sign	and	date	the	release	below	and	drop	it	by	the	studio	office.		Thank	you!!	

RELEASE	FORM	

I	release	Starlet	Dance	Studio,	teachers	and	any	personnel	connected	to	Starlet	Dance	Studio	
of	any	liability	due	to	illness	(including	covid-19)	or	injury.	

	

Signature____________________________________	Date___________________	

	

Name	of	dancer(s)_________________________________________________	

	

Email____________________________________________________________	

	

Phone_________________________________	

	


